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Friday, 28th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Get Cosy and Read! 
 
Next week on Thursday, 5th March, we are celebrating World Book Day in school.  
The World Book Day organisers are encouraging us all to read for at least for 10 
minutes a day- adults as well as children!  Our teachers are preparing a series of 
reading workshops for our children which they will take part in throughout the day, 
visiting each class in their key stage.  
 

We are running a competition (details overleaf) and asking children to bring a pair of slippers 
into school with them (normal school, shoes to come in and for playing out), a book and a 
cushion or small blanket so that they can ‘Get Cosy and Read’ in school.  At 2.30, we are 
inviting parents, grandparents and carers to come into their child’s class and sit and 
read with them.  Slippers for the adults are optional! 
 

There is also a Jungle fun themed lunch which is just £1 for KS2 children and 
free as always to our Reception and KS1 children: 
 

 Evie’s Crispy Jungle Bun with Slithering Snake Fries 

 Big Friendly Hippo Jacket Potato 

 Amazon Leopard Lemon Sponge with Rainforest Custard 
 

We are looking forward to celebrating reading on World Book Day and hope to see lots of you joining us 
at 2.30pm.   
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Forrest 
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WORLD BOOK DAY ORACY COMPETITION – THURSDAY 5th MARCH 
 
Each class will be running a competition on World Book Day for all our children from                     
Nursery to Year 6 to use their skills of oracy to share their favourite poems or books. 
 
We are asking the children to choose a poem to recite or a short extract from a favourite 
book to read to their class.  The winners in each class will go forwards to a final and the 
best in each category will receive a prize. The categories are: 

1. Nursery and Reception 
2. Y1, Y2 and Y3 
3. Y4, Y5 and Y6 

 
Please support your child at home before next Thursday to: 
 

a) learn their poem off by heart  
b) practise delivering their extract  

 
Skills they will need to think about are: 
 
 

                                         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you and Good Luck! 
 
Mrs Monaghan  

Body 
Language: 

Eye contact 
Posture 
Actions 

Voice: 
Pace 

Volume 
Expression 

Clarity 
 

Confidence: 
Liveliness 

Flair 
Smile (or other 

appropriate facial 
expressions!) 

 


